January 11, 2012 School Board Special Meeting Summary
Human Resources

* Three superintendent search firms made presentations on their qualifications to
represent the Ross School District in a superintendent/principal search process.
Presentations were followed by an interview period with questions from the Board of
Trustees. After deliberation, the Board voted to hire the search firm of Hazard, Young,
Attea & Associates (“HYA”) contingent upon Board approval of HYA search consultants
Bill Levinson and Barbara Young.

* The Board approved the Business Manager job description.

* There was public disclosure of the Collective Bargaining Agreement, with time allocated
for public comment.

* The Board ratified the 2011-2013 Ross School District Teachers’ Association contract. It
is a 2 year contract which provides a 2% salary increase to staff, gains additional
instructional minutes for our students, and provides for one early release day per month
to be utilized for superintendent/principal directed teacher training. (For further details,
please see the Interim Superintendent’s letter emailed on 1/12/12).
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